

October 10, 2014

Mr. Elliott McKinley, Director of Parks Springfield Park District 2500 South 11<sup>th</sup> Street Springfield, IL 62703

Dear Mr. McKinley:

It is my pleasure to highly recommend Michelle Knox and her company, WindSolarUSA. With Michelle's expert help and guidance, we recently completed the installation of a 10Kw Solar Photovoltaic System on our Springfield office location and are now enjoying the benefits of Solar Power. The process was very easy and truly effortless for our firm.

Michelle personally handled all of the details of the process including the initial site assessment, making recommendations on the type and size of solar panels to be installed, how and where to install the solar panel system, development and submittals of rebate applications, coordination of permits and funding, coordination, selection and supervision of professional service providers and contractors installing the system, and coordination with local government permitting agencies and the local utility provider. She kept us informed of the process and answered all of our questions promptly and cheerfully. Michelle is very well informed about the technology and processes involved and worked very hard to make sure our experience was positive and even enjoyable. She even provided us with a complimentary photolog of the project after completion for our use in advertising our new sustainable energy source to our clients.

I am a civil engineer with over twenty years of experience, and have provided engineering services on numerous heavy and highway construction projects for local governments. Never before have I experienced a construction project so well executed as our solar panel installation with Michelle! The construction schedule was clearly laid out and adhered to, the site was kept clean and well maintained during construction, the paperwork was flawless, and the completed project exceeded our expectations in every way.

Choosing WindSolarUSA and Michelle was absolutely the best business decision we have ever made! I recommend Michelle and her company without reservation. If desired, I would be happy to discuss our very positive experiences and elaborate on this recommendation of Michelle and her company.

Respectfully,

Prairie Engineers of Illinois, P.C.

Lisa Kramer, P.E.

President